
  

Community Services 
City of Beverly Hills 
455 N. Rexford Dr. 

Beverly Hills, CA 90210-4817 
310.285.2530 

www.beverlyhills.org  
 

 
For Immediate Release  

November 28, 2016 

Contact: Dana Beesen 

310.285.2530 

dbeesen@beverlyhills.org 

 

Community Services Relocates Administration Office to Library 
Registration Office Will Remain at City Hall 

 
Beverly Hills, Calif. -  The City of Beverly Hills Community Services Department 

Administration Office will relocate from City Hall to the Beverly Hills Public Library, just 

across the street at 444 North Rexford Drive.  The office will be open Monday – Friday 8 a.m. to 

5 p.m.  The Registration Office, which handles registrations for classes, camps, city events, 

preschool and other programs, will remain at City Hall, 455 North Rexford Drive, Room 260 and 

is open 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.   

 

To learn more about the Community Services Department’s function and services, please go 

online to www.beverlyhills.org/communityservices.      
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